Region 5
Media Committee Report

June 23, 2024

The Media committee met at the spring assembly in Cleveland, OH on March 9, 2024.
Members present: Yvonne C, chair, Evelyn S., Wanda S, Keri E., Ed L

We discussed having people check the website for broken links and three people
volunteered to check the Region5oa.org website once a month, each.

We also discussed the fact that graphic art with a recovery theme can now be submitted.
Everyone was encouraged to solicit articles for the Region 5 newsletter at their intergroup
and meetings.

We ended the meeting by taking time to write an article ourselves for the newsletter.
The committee met again, on Tuesday, June 4, 2024.
Members present: Yvonne, chair, Keri E, Evelyn S.

The meeting was short due to lack of attendance. The links will be checked and members
will be encouraged to remind their intergroups to submit articles.

Respectfully submitted,

Yvonne C (Cleveland Central Intergroup)



